Joel Teune

After briefly reviewing the proposed changes, it has become clear that many of the proposed
changes would substantially alter the current industry standards and methods. Some changes could
introduce an increased risk for failure and harm to human health regarding wastewater treatment and
disposal. I respectfully request an extension on this review period to fully understand each proposed
change, how implementation would affect the current status, and develop a prudent response .

Thank you, Joel Teune



